Superintendent Leonard Whalen: Board Report for May 20, 2024
Items of involvement (not all-inclusive) since our April 22 Board Meeting:

The month of May is always one of our busiest. 
We continue to have the following items “on the front burner” and are working diligently on these:
- The mobile unit for the alternative school now has power. We are in process of getting it ready.
- Our “safe room” project thru KY Emergency Management has been approved and we are working on the initial phase of what it may look like. I will share more information as it becomes available.
	
A sampling of superintendent activities over the last several weeks:

Tue. Apr. 23rd:		- Attended regularly scheduled DS Rotary meeting.
Wed./Thr.Apr.24/25th:	- Attended WKEC Supt retreat in Lexington
Fri. Apr. 26th: 		- Met with Craig Thomas regarding the tornado shelter project
Sun./Tue. Apr. 28/30th:-Attended Rural Ed Summit in Lexington
Tue. Apr. 30th:		- Attended MCC Teacher Awards Ceremony in Madisonville
Wed. May 1st:		- Attended GRREC Supt. meeting in Bowling Green
Thur. May 2nd:	 	- Conducted Admin Leadership Team meeting 
Wed. May. 8th:	- Attended West Hopkins Industries meeting
			- Attended National Weather Service virtual weather briefing (we had weather threats)
Mon. May 13th:	- Attended special called board meeting (working session) to discuss tornado shelter
Tue. May 14th:		- Attended DA Rotary meeting
			- Attended monthly Supt webcast from KDE
Wed. May 15th:	- Attended the Commissioner/Superintendent Advisory Council meeting in Frankfort

On the radar for the coming month: 
	- Continue to be visible and available in our schools and our community
	- Attend regular DS Rotary Meetings
	- Attend both WKEC and GRREC scheduled meetings 
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